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Hello Mayor & Council,

My name is Choyal Brown – I would like to share my comments on the proposed development at
8th Street and 8th Avenue in Moody Park. I have been a resident of New Westminster for over 15 years
and am pleased to see this kind of proposal come before Council, with newer options for families,
downsizers, and couples. I appreciate the range of housing proposed and think the heritage revitalization
will make this a wonderful addition to the area. I’m looking forward to seeing this built, and vibrancy
restored to this corner.

Thank you to the Council for your important work.

Choyal Brown

-- 
Choyal Brown, Executive Director  I  SportsCanada.TV
choyalb@sportscanada.tv  I  604.720.5623  I  www.sportscanada.tv
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